
Dear Ms Falsey,

Thank you for your email and attached letter on behalf of the Public Accounts Committee.

I have been advised that Dr Love’s letter of resignation is an item of personal data (under Data Protection 
legislation) and as such, I do not have the authority to release it.  I regret I am not in a position to comply 
with the Committee’s request.

Please feel free to contact me directly if you wish to discuss this matter further.

Kind regards,

Michael

Michael Horgan
Chairman

The Higher Education Authority | 3 Shelbourne Buildings | Crampton Avenue | Shelbourne Road | Dublin 4 
D04C2Y6
An tÚdarás um Ard­Oideachas | 3 Áras Síol mBrain | Ascaill Crampton | Bóthar Síol mBrain | Baile Átha 
Cliath 4 D04C2Y6
Phone : 353­1­2317 100 | Mobile : 353 87 7777713 | www.hea.ie | @hea_irl

If you receive this email outside normal working hours, you are not expected to respond until you return to 
work

From: Margaret Falsey <Margaret.Falsey@Oireachtas.ie> on behalf of PAC <PAC@oireachtas.ie>
Date: Friday 12 October 2018 at 15:08
To: Chairperson <Chairperson@hea.ie>
Subject: Dr Graham Love

Dear Mr. Horgan,

I attach a letter on behalf of the Committee.

If you require any further information please feel free to contact me.

Please acknowledge receipt of this letter.

Kind Regards
Margaret Falsey

Re: Dr Graham Love
Chairperson 
to:
PAC
13/10/2018 20:35
Hide Details 
From: "Chairperson" <Chairperson@hea.ie>
To: "PAC" <PAC@oireachtas.ie>, 
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Committee of Public Accounts
Kildare House, Dublin 2 | D02 XE00

Tel: (01) 618 3074 | Email: margaret.falsey@oireachtas.ie

(See attached file: [PAC32-I-1100] HEA Chairperson meeting 11.10.2018.pdf)

Oireachtas email policy and disclaimer.
http://www.oireachtas.ie/parliament/about/oireachtasemailpolicyanddisclaimer/

Beartas ríomhphoist an Oireachtais agus séanadh.
http://www.oireachtas.ie/parliament/ga/eolas/beartasriomhphoistanoireachtaisagusseanadh/
Any email from the HEA/IRC, or any of the email's attachments, may contain confidential or 
privileged information and is intended solely for the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient 
or have received this email in error, please delete it immediately and contact us. 
Any unauthorised use (including disclosure, publication, copying or distribution) of the email or its 
attachments is prohibited. Any views given in this message are the sender's own and do not represent 
the views of the HEA/IRC, except where the sender specifically states them to be the views of the 
HEA/IRC. 
Any personal data provided to the Higher Education Authority will be processed by the Higher 
Education Authority as data controller in accordance with data protection law. For further 
information on how Higher Education Authority uses your personal data and for information on your 
data protection rights and how to exercise them, please see the Higher Education Authority Data 
Protection Statement 
Accordingly, we disclaim all responsibility and accept no liability (including negligence) for the 
consequences of any person other than the intended recipients acting or refraining from acting, on 
such information. 
Registered Office: Higher Education Authority, 3 Shelbourne Buildings, Crampton Avenue, 
Shelbourne Road, Ballsbridge, Dublin 4, DO4 C2Y6, Ireland 
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